
 
Hi Beasley Families,  
 
I am just touching base with some information that I think you might need to know. 
 
Hope that everyone was able to have a Happy Thanksgiving surrounded by family/friends and also took 
the opportunity to get some rest.  The year seems to be moving along quickly.  Don’t think that I am 
quite ready for the change in weather that is ‘rushing up’ on us.  Most mornings, I am not sure how I 
need to dress for the day. 
 

➢ Richard Beasley School Council 
I would first start by saying thank you to all the parents/guardians who volunteered to be a part of 
Richard Beasley School Council for the 2022-23 school year.   
 
Richard Beasley has not had a School Council for the last 3 years so it will be nice to get back to 'normal' 
and have some parent/guardian voices at the table to help provide input and direction in some of the 
ventures surrounding the school. 
 
Please see below the council for this year.  As every position was asked for by a member and had no 
opposing members, each member of the council was given their role without a need for elections. 
It would still be nice to have at least one more ‘member at large’ so if you are interested please let me 
know. 
 
Our 1st School Council meeting for this school year will be this Thursday, October 13th from 5:30 to 
7:00 p.m.  It will take place in the library here at the school.  Everyone is welcomed to attend.  We are 
hoping to have a blended meeting format (in-person and online) and will share the online link on 
Wednesday evening on the school’s website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

➢ Cash Online 
Just a reminder that November’s pizza orders will be online.  If you need assistance getting it set up, 
please reach out to us at the school and we will try our best to help you out. 



 
➢ Popcorn 

Popcorn is on sale on Tuesdays.  Each bag is $2.00. 
 

➢ Food allergies 
Please let us know if you child/ren have any food allergies to anything that we are selling at the school 
and we will do our best to accommodate them.  E.g., vegan; milk allergies; etc. 
 

➢ Krispy Kreme 
Once again thank you again for supporting our Krispy Kreme Fundraiser.  It was an overwhelming 
success.  The last of our orders will be available for pick up on Tuesday, November 13th.  If they can 
accomodate us with an earlier date I will let you know. 

 
 


